VULNERABLE HUB MEETING – 20TH Nov 2019


Attendees – Donna Linsey, Mary Hyde, Dragan Dvejic, Sheyann Kerner, Jigna Vyas Gosal, Sharon Willis, Margaret Saner, Sue Reynolds, Sarva Babla, Kirsty Seabridge, Raed Lateef, Jenny McGoldrick, Rasha Alshaldbi, Sally Stephenson, Wendy Belbin, Rebecca James

· Quick update from Wendy. Severe Disability Premium for those claimants who made a UC claim when we went live. Arrears are now being issued to those claimants who are entitled. Also journal messages are being sent out to those claimants whose deductions are being reduced to 30%
· Request from Sue – can we have figures of the number of home visits in this area. Could potentially increase with managed migration.  Wendy to enquire
· Sally and Rebecca did a quick chat about their services and what they are able to offer. Sally is the south cambs children and family centre and Rebecca is city. They work with those aged 0 – 19 (24 if special educational needs). They have young people’s workers who are able to do one to one’s if necessary. They deal with all sorts of matters including housing, mental health, relationships, children etc. Contact sally or Rebecca if you need to do a referral. Sally.Stephenson@cambridgeshire.gov.uk and Rebecca.james@cambridgeshire.gov.uk. 
· Sally mentioned that they have some really good volunteering opportunities within the child and family centres.
· South cambs district council also have a drop in at John Huntingdon Charity in Sawston twice a month on a Thursday. These are back on 9/1/20.
· Sue asked if there is any news on the managed migration pilots. Wendy to enquire
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